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I ask that you please support this bill to help cattle ranchers with the ongoing wolf 

problems.  Since the wolf still has not been de-listed as an endangered species then 

the cattle ranchers should at least get something back for the devastation the wolf 

continues to have on their herds.  The wolf has literally taken over grazing areas and 

the cattle will refuse to graze in the areas where the wolf is evident, thus taking food 

and water sources from cattle.  They kill cattle for fun, leaving them for the ravens 

and eagles to clean up.  Supporting this bill is necessary. 


